
Friday Flyer – June 9, 2023 
News You Can UUse 

From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford 

- Worship This Week – Let There Be Delight 
- Rev. Lori Whittemore 
- Worship at 10:00 AM– June 11th  

• Church Activities This Week: 
o Sunday, June 11 @ 10:00 AM  - Worship 
o Sunday, June 11 @ 11:00 AM  - Annual Meeting 
o Monday, June 12 @ 5:30 PM  - FiAT 
o Tuesday, June 13 @ 4:30 PM  - Membership Committee 
o Wednesday, June 14 @ 5:30 PM - Trustees 
o Thursday, June 15 @ 5:15 PM  - SBGM – EQME NOA (Off Site) 

 Unless indicated otherwise, these activities welcome all members and friends. 
Office Hours 

Minister, Rev. Lori Whittemore  By Appointment (email: revlori.uucsb@gmail.com) 
Administrator, Brian Dustin  Mon-Wed-Fri –8-11 AM 

Caring Needs – Please contact church office. 

Upcoming Events and Activities 
 

• Annual Meeting – June 11 
The UUCSB annual meeting will be held after worship on Sunday.  Members of UUCSB 
will be eligible to vote on any issues brought before the congregation including the 
proposed budget for FY 2023-24.  A quorum of 25% of all members is required. 

• Thoughts from Rev. Lori 
A good Friday to you all, 

Let there be delight!  A provocative term for a Sunday service, 
possibly.  Especially for those of us who live in our heads.  In our thinking world.  But if 
all of what we do is reasoning, we aren’t making space to cultivate an imagination of 
what our communities (church and otherwise) could look like.  We aren’t able to 
imagine what the world will look like when we put our faith in action. Come play with 
me with me this Sunday and help me imagine our community blossoming in ways we 
can imagine from our left brains. Then let us take our expanding imaginations into the 
annual meeting and celebrate our work with a more playful, delighted and delightful 
perspective! 
 
Peace and Blessings 

Rev Lori Whittemore, (she/her/hers) 
Unitarian Universalist Church of Saco and Biddeford  

revlori.uucsb@gmail.com 
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• Yard Sale – June 24-25 
             Thank you bakers, setter uppers, donors and sellers – oh, and BUYERS!! 
Whatever you signed up to help at the Yard sale, Jean and I will be in touch with you 
next week to confirm your assignment.  We will be having a PREVIEW SALE on Fri. 
June 23 from 3 to 5 for those who want to shop early. Please join us. 

Please wrap and label all baked goods.  Identify any unusual ingredients i.e., nuts 
or gluten free or anything you think they should know.  You may suggest a price if you 
like, try to use whole dollar amounts.  Please let Jean H. know if you are able to sit at the 
baked goods table for a few hours. 

• Share the Plate – June – Equality Community Center 
The ECC is a collaborative workplace for LGBTQ+ and allied social justice seeking non-
profit organizations, including Equality Maine, MaineTransNet, Pride Portland, PFLAG, 
Khmer Maine, Cross Cultural Community Services, Democracy Maine, Sexual Assault 
Response Services, Through These Doors, Prevention Action Change and the Kindling 
Collective.  Located at 15 Casco Street in downtown Portland, the Center provides a safer 
and more inclusive gathering space with social and educational programming for all, 
working to support the most marginalized in our communities.  

• Live Stream on YouTube 

We are now live streaming our services on YouTube every Sunday at 10:00am 
Feeling under the weather? Can't get to church? 

Want to join the service from the comfort of your own home? 
Join us live at 10:00am every Sunday on our YouTube channel. 

Unitarian Universalist Church of Saco-Biddeford. 
(YouTube link on our web page) 

• Covid-19 Guidelines 
▪ Masks are OPTIONAL inside. 
▪ Hand sanitizer stations 
▪ Social hour in the parish hall 

• Hannaford Cards 
Ellie L. will  be selling Hannaford Gift Cards in the Parish Hall on Sundays after church. 
If you buy your groceries with a Hannaford card, the church receives 5%. 


